
 
 

RFP 06-P04 
LEASE OF EXCESS BANDWITH 

Review Committee Recommendation 
 
 
The School Board of Okaloosa and the Okaloosa County Public Schools Foundation, Inc. 
invited qualified firms/individuals to submit proposals for the lease of EBS excess 
capacity and lease/royalty agreement for our B-Group and our C-Group. 
 
The RPF Review Committee met on August 11, 2005 and reviewed the three responses 
that were received by the District. The committee determined that two of the respondees, 
Luxon Wireless and Nextel, had submitted proposals that were deemed responsive to the 
RFP. The committee met again on August 31, 2005 to receive presentations by Luxon 
Wireless and Nextel. The committee then ranked each proposal and recommends the 
following order for contract negotiations. 

 
       1.  Nextel 

 2.  Luxon Wireless 
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